
WSC ADVISORY #2017-036  

HURRICANE IRMA RECOVERY INFO  

ACTION REQUIRED 

EFFECTIVE DATE: IMMEDIATELY  

 
In wake of Hurricane Irma, APD is striving to provide as much assistance as possible in the recovery process for 
all our consumers, providers, and staff. Please be aware that updates are posted to the APD website regularly. 
These updates include, but are not limited to, press releases from the office of Governor Scott, available 
resources within each county, safety tips, and weather reports. Below please find a direct link to the APD website 
where a Recovery Toolkit is posted, providing various resources and assistance options. WSCs should review 
the Recovery Toolkit to assist individuals who have been impacted by Hurricane Irma. 
 
WSCs should also check email regularly for any updates with new information and website postings. 

 
 
Website: http://apdcares.org/ 
 
Click on “Hurricane Irma Recovery” on the homepage. See screenshot below.  
 

 

 

http://apdcares.org/

